
Youth Council – 2nd November 2015 
Present – Toby (TJE), Harry (H), Adam Whyte (AW), Adam Barton 
(AB), Niall (N), Ben (B), Joe (J), Finley (F), Annie (A), Charlie (C) 
Absent – Jake (J), Alex (AT), Ellis (E) 
 
Updates 

 Those who applied for football futures have been thanked on 
behalf of Kent Youth Council for being local representatives  

 TJE used B’s question template to complete a form ready for 
the appropriate sub-group to use 

 The November/December newsletter has been sent off to the 
printers – TJE handed out previews of the newsletter to the 
group for their opinions. Was generally received positively.  

 Next newsletter will be published February/March  
 

Next Newsletter  

 N, J and H will be writing articles  

 K will be writing an article on the website  
 

The RESPECT Project  

 Three sandwich boards around Seaview agreed promoting 
RESPECT 

 Banners on the goal net will hold the main information (double-
sided)  

 A quote will be used for each role in football (referees, parents, 
players and coaches)  

 There was some debate on the quotes which were previously 
agreed – changes were made  

 The next group activity was for everyone to take a piece of A4 
plain paper and design their own RESPECT banner.  

 TJE kept the best examples to show the executives (an example 
is attached to the e-mail) 



 Official RESPECT merchandise can be found via - 
http://respect.tmgsupport.co.uk/all-respect-merchandise-15-
c.asp  

 
Greater Interaction Project 

 Group is to start this Thursday at CCW  

 B, F and H with TJE and N helping  

 Start with teams on between 5 and 6 between 5:50 and 6  

 Then go on to teams between 6 and 7 between 6 and 6:10 

 Aim to ask on 2 teams on the 1st slot and 2 teams on the 2nd 
slot  
 

Tony will be asked at 5:50 
Ian will be asked at 5:55 
Adam will be asked at 6  
Graham will be asked at 6:05  

 

 The questionnaire will be emailed and also printed out  

 The questions were reviewed by the members  

 The feedback will be used to “change things for the 
better”(B)  
 
 

NEXT MEETING IS DECEMBER 7TH  
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